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Dear Community Member,

We hope that you have not been too impacted by the unprecedented events of the past few years.
We know that times are difficult, and that is why we are reaching out to you today. The National Golf
Club of Kansas City and The Deuce will open our doors and hearts to host the Charity Classic Golf
Tournament. A local event that culminates with our parent company, Invited's nationwide Charity
Classic, making it one of the most significant golf and dining charity events in the world.

Since 2007, we have collectively raised more than $30 million to benefit important causes
throughout the many communities Invited represents. In 2022, The National & The Deuce Charity
Classic will take place on Friday, October 14th. This year your donations will benefit two worthwhile
charities. Patriot Outreach of Kansas City is part of a national organization. Its mission is to support &
assist the Armed Forces, Veterans, Retirees, Government Employees, Battlefield Contractors, First
Responders and their Families (Patriots). They deliver, without charge, effective and confidential tools
and coping strategies to combat anger, stress, and even PTSD.

In addition to raising money for Patriot Outreach of Kansas City, our Charity Classic also benefits
Invited's Employee Care Foundation (ECF). This organization assists employees of our company
during times of need. ECF has granted more than 2,000 requests and more than $2.5 million to
ClubCorp employees in the aftermath of the Covid-19 pandemic, house fires, hurricanes, domestic
abuse and more. We are happy to be able to raise funds for both charities through our efforts.

The National & The Deuce's Charity Classic is a great way to make a difference and promote your
products and services throughout the community. All donations are tax-deductible, and 100% of the
proceeds will benefit these great charities.

We hope we can count on your support to make a difference in the lives of many individuals. If you
have questions, please contact Member Experience Director Paula White at (816) 505-4261 or by
email at Paula.white@invitedclubs.com.

To Register or Support

All net proceeds of the 2022 The National Charity Classic benefit: scan the QR code
PATRIOT OUTREACH KC & CLUBCORP EMPLOYEE CARE FOUNDATION

PATRIOT OUTREACH KC| View their website: PatriotOutreach.Org
EMPLOYEE CARE FOUNDATION | View their website: HERE



https://patriotoutreach.org/
https://www.invitedclubs.com/our-story/clublife-charities/e.c.f

